
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

June 14, 2016 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 S HUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TAL LMIASSEE, F LORI DA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0 -R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauff~lmmission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Shannon J. Huds~onomic Supervisor, Division of Economics 

Docket No. 150071-SU - Application for increase in wastewater rates in Monroe 
County by K W Resort Utilities Corp. 

Attached is an email to staff from KW Resort's attorney indicating that service availability 
charges collected from new connections during the pendency of the hearing proceeding will be 
held subject to refund. Please incorporate into the above-referenced docket file. 
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Shannon Hudson 

From: 
Sent: 

MartinS. Friedman <mfriedman@ff-attorneys.com> 
Monday, May 02, 2016 4:30 PM 

To: 
Cc: 

Jennifer Crawford; Patti Daniel; Shannon Hudson 
Chris Johnson; Bart Smith; 'Greg Wright' 

Subject: KWRU 

Ladies, 
KWRU agrees to maintain the status quo on billing Harbor Shores, and will advise customers who call 

accordingly. 
KWRU also agrees to hold CIAC received form new customers (as we discussed this does not apply to 

Safe Harbour Marina) subject to refund should the P AA Order be affirmed on that point. 
Regards, Marty 

MARTINS. FRIEDMAN, ESQ. 
Shareholder 

friedrT1@.n 
friedman 

PF 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

766 North Sun Drive 
Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
T: 407.830.6331 
F: 407.878.2178 
C: 407.310.2077 
mfriedman@ff-attorneys.com 
Facebook I ff-attorneys.com 

Notice: This email message, and any attachments hereto, contains confidential information that is legally 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, transmit, convert to hard copy, copy, 
use or disseminate this email or any attachments to it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us 
immediately by return mail or by telephone at (407) 830-6331 and delete the original and all copies of this 
transmission, including any attachments. Thank you. 
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